
In relation to the proposed review of boundary changes and cognisant of the  requirement to 

not breach county boundaries, I would like to propose the establishment of a Greater Dublin 

Area constituency encompassing Dublin, Kildare, Meath and Wicklow. 

 

The inclusion of the latter three counties in a constituency running all the way to Donegal 

(and with which, socially and economically, there is no comparison) is wrong and a more 

natural home for these counties is with Dublin. 

 

Ewan Duffy 

 


